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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

January 4, 1984

*1  Charles W. Whetstone, Jr., Esquire
Felder and Whetstone
Attorneys at Law
P. O. Box 437
U. S. 601 North
St. Matthews, South Carolina 29135

Dear Mr. Whetstone:
On November 28, 1983 you wrote this office regarding the boundaries of the Town of St. Matthews. Our previous opinion was
based on information provided us by Lawrence Gressette, which we must assume is correct. Therefore, unless you can submit
us information that is radically different from the information Mr. Gressette earlier supplied, our opinion of November 23, 1977
would stand as it is not clearly erroneous.
 Sincerely,

Treva G. Ashworth
Senior Assistant Attorney General

ATTACHMENT
November 23, 1977
Lawrence M. Gressett, Jr. Esquire

Attorney—Town of St. Matthews

P. O. Box 346

St. Matthews, SC 29135

Dear Mr. Gressette:
You have requested this Office to advise you as to the correct boundaries of the Town of St. Matthews. You have informed us
that in 1905 an election was held to extend the Town limits into an area which would be approximately a square. In 1937 the
boundaries were changed to approximately a circle with a radius of three-fourths of a mile.

Assuming that the proper and legal requirements for establishing the limits of the Town were followed, the last ordinance would
control and would designate the proper boundaries, of the Town.
 Very truly yours,

Treva G. Ashworth
Senior Assistant Attorney General
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